
Babb Board Report 

The month of January was spent adapting to on-line learning. Most of our students are 
on-line with an exception of a few. Teachers are delivering instruction via Google 
classroom. Due to the lack of internet service in some areas in the valley (Jet packs do 
not work) we have a couple of students that are still paper packet. We have Fridays set 
aside as packet pick up and drop off for hard copies of assignments and materials. All 
our staff (4) come in to hand out the materials needed.  

Samantha Devereaux gives out supplies and food bags to those students that need it on 
these days as well. Thanks to Nikki Hannon’s program for providing this to students and 
families in our community. Also, a big Thank you to Samantha Devereaux for taking on 
the task of managing this.  

I just want to say what a great job this staff does to meet the needs of our students. 
Everyone goes above and beyond in order to provide the best education possible for our 
students. Our TA’s have to cover specials so that our teachers can have a break to plan 
and prep. With their help we are able to offer BNAS, PE, Spanish, Library, Art and 
Computers. Thanks to Mr.Holms for thinking of us and purchasing key boards for all of 
our students. Also to Robert Hall for assisting with our BNAS classes and teaching them 
the Blackfoot language.  

Our PD focused on data and planning. Staff also spent time getting adjusted to on-line 
learning. We had a math PD with Mary Buck.  

We had 3 students transfer out of District. Currently we are at 28 students.  

Here is a brief summary of what our 3-6 grade classrooms are working on: 

Mrs. Reed’s specials classes: art: color wheel, color theory, drawing techniques, paint 
strokes, 3-D objects with paper,  

Blackfeet studies - Robert Hall presenter, teaching the Blackfoot words for numbers 
colors, objects, greetings, and animals. 

Library- Students select stories then each child reads a page in meetings or I will read a 
book. Parts of the book are also covered. (i.e. Title page, illustrations) 

 PE- Students have been doing yoga lessons, stretching, walking, and running in place.  

Computers- Topics regarding scams, how to send e-mails , parts of the iPad, and the do 
not’s about social media have been covered. 

3-6 grades--Mrs. Augare 

In Science, 3rd and 4th are studying Plants and Animals, 5th and 6th are studying 
Living things, How They Grow and Reproduce.  Besides doing Wonders in reading, 
each grade is assigned their own book that we are reading together as a group.  In 



math, 3rd are working on division, 4th are working on rounding, 5th are working on 
metric conversions and 6th are working on evaluating expressions.  Our ISIP and 
Aimsweb assessments are 100% complete. 
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